Note No: EA/351/2025
Ref: FA/EA/GEN/560/WWT

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Employment and Tourism of the Democratic Socialist
Republic of Sri Lanka presents its compliments to all Diplomatic Missions and Honorary
Consulates in Sri Lanka and has the honour to inform that the Sri Lankan Catering Ltd has called
bids for the following procurement.

*  Supply of Chocolate Kit Kat for One Year (1% of October 2025 — 30" September 2026)
Reference No: SLC/MIPC/GOODS/2025/034

This Ministry would highly appreciate if the attached bid document could be shared with the
interested parties in the respective countries enabling them to submit the bids on or before
19" August 2025.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Employment and Tourism of the Democratic Socialist
Republic of Sri Lanka avails itself of this opportunity to renew to all Diplomatic Missions and
Honorary Consulates in Sri Lanka the assurances of its highest consideration.

All Diplomatic Missions and Honorary Consulates in Colombo



